
 

From: Rose, Collin [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 1:52 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Satellite office recommendation 

Please give serious consideration to opening a satellite office Houston, Texas. 
There is a tremendous amount of IP activity here and the cost of living is very 
affordable. Thank you. 

Collin A. Rose 
Shareholder 
Chamberlain Hrdlicka 
1200 Smith Street, 14th Floor | Houston, Texas 77002 
[phone redacted] 
[e-mail address redacted] 


